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ATTENDANCE: Heidi Diminick, Michelle Kletter, Patricia Gardner, Joe Somers, 
Cathy Cobb, Jennifer Perna, Shari Matarazzo, Amy Bashford, Lori McHugh. 
 
Meeting began at 7:00 PM in the Cafeteria. 
 
2016 Event: Friday, June 17, 2016,    235 seniors 
  

Monthly Business 
 

Minutes: Patricia Gardner - presented for approval. 
 

Treasurer’s Report:  Michelle Kletter – Treasurer’s Report presented for approval. 

 
Fundraisers 2014-15: 

 
Monetary Can Collection  
First Aid Kits/Paws/Air Fresheners  
Corporate Donations  
Parent Donations  

Mr. Del Val  
50/50 Drawing 
Clothing Drive (Fall)  
Rosita’s Monthly Dinner  

 
Municipal Alliance - Third Tuesday each month, 9 a.m. at Del Val (need 
representative)  

  
CLOTHING DRIVE – Jennifer Perna, Chair –October 16, 17, 18, 20, 2015 (had 642 
bags of clothing) 
 
CANS – Joe Somers (coordinator) – need to pick up donations on a bi-weekly basis 
(at minimum).  Please get money to Michelle Kletter. 
 
PROJECT GRADUATION WEBSITE – our own domain:  Joe Somers presented 
information about obtaining our own website that we control directly; he 
presented cost, etc.  We decided to follow through with creating our own website.  
Joe will report at next meeting as to domain name, etc.  

 
SENDING DISTRICT REPS (can collectors):  Alexandria: Shari Matarazzo, 
Frenchtown: Patricia Gardner; Holland:  Joe Somers; Kingwood:  Beth Ann 
Brogan; Milford:  Jennifer Perna 
 
T-SHIRTS – student artwork needed by April 2016 meeting  
 
50-50 Raffle – Need to change date of raffle to 14 June 2016, not 17th.  Michelle is 
working on getting ticket approved so we can move forward. 
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Fall Play – we will have Project Graduation sign-up table at play to be held on 
November 19, 20 and 21, 2015. Jen Perna will help.  
 
Prize- at November meeting we will discuss having less prizes but higher quality 
items.  
 
NEXT MEETING * TUESDAY, 17 November 2015, 7 p.m., C-102 or Cafeteria 
 
  

Respectfully Submitted,  

Patricia Gardner, Secretary 2015-16 

 

 

 

 

 


